AIRLINE CENTRAL LODGE 2323 I.A.M.A.W.

Administrative Offices

December 21, 2021

Cancellation

General Membership Meeting January 4, 2022
Notice to all IAMAW Local Lodge 2323 Members

PLEASE BE ADVISED: TUESDAY, January 4, 2022
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING IS CANCELLED.

We have requested and been granted dispensation from Grand Lodge to
cancel the January 4, 2022 General Membership Meeting.

This is to protect the health and safety of the membership and due to
rapidly changing Covid—19 health restrictions along with the current high
infection rate. An online Zoom town hall will be held later in January and
information regarding that will be released in a separate bulletin. The
scheduled January by-law amendment debate and vote will be
temporarily postponed until such time as the membership can safely
meet in person again.

There will not be a General Membership Meeting on January 4, 2022.
In solidarity,
Dan Adams

Vice President
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